
William B. and Donna J. Coon 

7876 W Canyon Rd. 

Herriman, Utah 84096 

801.254.9369 

 

Utah Public Service Commission 
Heber M. Wells Building 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, UT 84114 

To whom it may concern: 

There is currently an effort to submit information regarding water rates and other costs 
associated with Hi-Country Estates Phase 1 water service to the Public Service Commission.  I 
would like to intervene in this process.   

We have lived in Hi-Country Estates Phase 1 for the past thirty one years.  We have seen many 
changes to the water system as it exists today.   

The current proposed tariff is unfair to most of the water users and standby users.  Tripling the 
standby fee and receiving no water is not in the best interest of those who own water rights and 
wells in the Hi-Country Estates Phase 1 Homeowners Association. It is also unfair to those who 
own multiple lots within the Home Owners Association that require no service at all.  Plus the 
addition of a payment to a monthly reserve fund seems to be excessive.  For those water users 
who use more than the minimum amount of water, the rate should not be lowered.  This rate 
should be raised to conserve water. 

Therefore, I am submitting this request to be a party to the process. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

 

William B. Coon 

 

 

 

 


